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I am opposed to SB 103 because it does the following: 

 

    allow non-physicians like nurse practitioners and physician assistants to prescribe 

lethal medication under Oregon’s “Death With Dignity Act;” 

    reduce the state’s 15-day waiting period to just 48 hours; 

    require hospices and hospitals to publicly disclose whether they participate in 

assisted suicide, making it easier for vulnerable people to be directed toward those 

facilities. 

 

Please do NOT pass this dangerous piece of legislation.   

 

Thank you. 

 

Ed Capelle 

 


